
From: HH   
Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2023 7:25 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to alcohol license 

 

 
To whom this may concern, 

 
Hello, I am writing an email today to ask you to review and reject the application of 

‘Coriander Club restaurant’ based in Calcot royal avenue. The venue is too small, 
too close to housing and produces a lot of safety concerns within the local area.  
 

The venue for where they want to serve alcohol is tiny therefore people will be 
drinking outside of the property and are more then likely to cause disturbances to 

properties nearby and around the area as old places like ‘silsila’, ‘pasha’ and 
‘murdochs’ had made in the past before shutting down 
 

There are many residences close by to these properties who either work or have 
young children that go to school. Allowing this establishment to have an alcohol 

license will promote a large amount of disturbance to the lives of the people around 
the area, as there will be more trouble in the area and high chances of complaints 
which might be overlooked and not noticed by the establishment that could cause 

violence and bad atmosphere to the area and establishments around it.  
 

The safety concerns to allowing the establishment to have an alcohol license is also 
very concerning as there is very little parking in and around the area. There has 
already been incidents of car crashes and blockages from the parking arrangements 

that are already placed. Not to mention the likelihood of members and customers of 
the association drinking and driving is very likely to spike. The area is full of children 

that ride there bikes, go for walks and play with friends near the establishment. The 
last thing we want as a community is to allow something into our community that can 
cause danger to the children.  

 
In conclusion and in my opinion along with other members of the community I have 

taken the time out of my day to speak to. We think it will be a very big mistake to 
hand this establishment with a license as it will more then likely be less beneficial to 
the society. I highly recommend you guys to reconsider and take a deeper look into 

this before making any big changes.  
 

Sincerely  
Harsh patel  
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